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ZBA Meeting
October 13, 2021
Work Session

The Cornish Zoning Board of Adjustment met on Wednesday, October 13, 2021, at 6:30 PM at 
the Cornish Town Office Building to review the Rules of Procedure. Present were Caroline 
Storrs, Chair, Bill Balch, Jason Bourne, Michael Fuerst, and Stuart Hodgeman. Karim Chichakly 
and Kate Freeland attended remotely due to the Covid-19 situation and in accordance with 
provisions RSA 91-A:2.III.

Also in attendance were Bill Gallagher, Heather Gallagher, and Gwen Gallagher.

The board reviewed the rules of procedure and application forms and proposed revisions 
thereto.

The meeting closed at 8:12 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Caroline Storrs


